
 

 

HUMAN RESOURCES MEMORANDUM NO. 06-022 

 
 
TO: All CRT Employees 
 
FROM: Mary V. Gloston 
 Human Resources Director 
 
SUBJECT: LEO and Microsoft Internet Explorer 7.0 
 
DATE: October 25, 2006 
 
The Division of Administration, Office of Information Services, notified us recently via ISIS 
Memorandum 07-011 that the release of the newest version of Internet Explorer, IE 7.0 is 
expected very soon.  There are known issues with LEO and IE 7.0.  In addition, SAP does not 
plan to release patches to resolve these problems until late in the 4th quarter of 2006.   Installation 
of IE 7.0 on your home computer will also cause problems if you try to access LEO or any SAP 
application from home.   
 
The Information Services (IS) Office in the Department of Culture, Recreation & Tourism has 
already indicated they will not install IE 7.0 until early 2007 or after the SAP patches have been 
installed.  IS will also post a notice on Channel Z as a reminder to users to be aware of this 
newest release.       
 
Please note that if you choose to install IE 7.0 on your home computer, there will be no technical 
assistance available to you by the ISIS-HR Help Desk, DCRT Human Resources or IS. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this memo, please contact Mary Gloston at 342-0880. 
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Please Post and Circulate 


